
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   --- - ---- 

   ----- 

   ----, -  ----- 

 

 

 

         The 

       EMBLEM 
         Knights of Columbus, Council 4232 

Saginaw, Michigan                                          Volume 63, Issue 07                                                           September 2021 

Meetings: 7:30 p.m. Sharp --- 2
nd

 Thursday of the Month 
 

Council 4232 Directory 

Father Nouvel Council 4232 
4840 Shattuck Rd. 

Saginaw, MI 48603-2961 

(989) 792-1208 

Grand Knight Tom Ruth 
9133 Kennedy Ct 

Saginaw, MI 48609-5707 

(989) 297-1372  t.ruth@charter.net 

Valley Columbian Building Corporation 

(989) 792-1208 or (989) 792-9014 
Knights of Columbus Insurance 

(989) 792-5632 

Financial Secretary Gerald L. Schmidt 

3885 Boeing Dr. 

Saginaw, MI 48604-1805 

(989) 992-2167    fs4232@mikofc.org 

Emblem Editor Gerald L. Schmidt 

3885 Boeing Dr. 

Saginaw, MI 48604-1805 

(989) 992-2167     fs4232@mikofc.org 

 

 

Council Events 

 Family Burger/Hot Dog Night Every Monday 5:00 

p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Closed on Holidays 

 Social Night – September 23
rd

 5:30 p.m. Social Hour & 

6:30 p.m. Dinner 

 Mondays – Euchre 5:00 p.m. Play starts at 6:00 p.m. 

 Lounge Hours. See LOUNGE HOURS 
 

Monthly Meetings unless otherwise noted: 

 Assembly – 1
st
 Monday at 7:30 p.m.  

 Council Officers – 1
st
 Thursday 7:00 p.m.  

 Council Membership – 2
nd

 Thursday - Rosary 7:00p.m.  

Meeting at 7:30 p.m. 

 VCBC – Thursday September 16
th

 - 7:00 p.m. 

 Ladies Auxiliary Meeting September 20
th 

11:30 a.m. 
 

 

Knights of Columbus 4232 

Join us for Family Night!!! 
Every Mondays, from 5:00-7:00 PM. 

Serving the best Hamburg’s, Cheeseburg’s, Hotdogs, and 

Coney Dogs with those delicious fries or chips. 

Take outs are also available. 

All condiments are added by a sanitized kitchen person. 

Also Every Monday! 

Euchre Night! 
Join us for a friendly evening of euchre. Show up at 5:00 

p.m. and register then enjoy our Family Night Menu for 

dinner. 

Play starts promptly at 6:00 p.m. 

$1.00 to register for 8 games and all money used for prize 

money and awarded appropriately. 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 
Father Nouvel Council No. 4232 

4840 SHATTUCK ROAD 

Saginaw, Michigan 48603 

 



Knight of the month August:  Tom McLean 

Family of the month August:  Dave & Monica Brzezinski 

 

GRAND KNIGHT MESSAGE 
 

Brother Knights: 
 

It was brought to our attention at our officer meeting that our 
AED was left at the small hall when it sold. It was decided to 
investigate getting a new up to date AED.  MMR Ambulance 
was contacted,  we were told that units were available on a 
grant if we could donate a portion of the cost they would 
cover the rest.  The 4

th
 degree group said they would donate 

the money.  We now have a new AED.  I want to thank Lori 
Otrega and Rick Holland from MMR Ambulance for 
supplying the training on our AED.  We had 11 people 
receive the training on Wednesday  August 25

th
.  Lori and 

her husband were also at the social night on August 26
th
 to 

present us with our new AED and do a short presentation on 
the proper use of this unit.  If anybody wants a formal class 
with a “hands on” portion to learn more about the unit, Lori 
has agreed to host another class at MMR.  Please let me 
know and I will set a class up.  The class is free and is about 
1 hour long. It is very informative.  The unit will be mounted 
in the big hall on the West wall under the clock.  Ron 
Brasseur has said he will make a case to keep it in.  Thanks 
to all that helped and took the training.  Let’s hope we never 
need to use it. 
 

Darrell Wimbley has agreed to be our Programs 
Director.  He has started working on a number of programs 
and activities for our council.  The council will be hosting a 
bus trip through the “Tunnel of Trees” in Harbor Springs, MI 
in October.  This will be a day trip leaving at 6:00am and 
returning at 4:00pm.  There is a sign-up sheet at the hall or 
you can contact Darrell or myself to sign up.  Cost is $69.00 
per person. 

 

We will have an exemplification at our October meeting.  If 
you know someone that would like to join our council please 
talk to them and let Jerry Schmidt or myself know.  We 
currently have 4 men but there is always room for more. 
 

Service Awards were handed out at the Social Night 
dinner.  This is something we will be doing at all Social Night 
dinners from now on.  Please come to these dinners and 
enjoy yourself.  Service award recipients were as follows 
 

 Dave Brzezinski                 10 Years 

 A special award was given to Fr. Richard Jozwiak 
Fr. Richard was presented a plaque for 20 years of 
service as the Chaplin for Council 4232. 
 

Congratulations 

  
Area 22 Special Olympics will be hosting another 
Pancake dinner on October 27.  This will be another 
drive thru event.  Thanks for supporting this event. 
 

All business meetings and VCBC meetings are open to 
all members, old and new. These meetings are on the 
second and third Thursdays of each month at 7:00 PM. 
Come to one of our meetings, maybe volunteer, and 
you may even enjoy the company. Just remember to 
bring your membership card and show it at the door.  If 

you have any questions, concerns, ideas or suggestions 
please contact me so we can discuss. 
 

Faithfully In Christ 
Respectfully, Thomas R. Ruth, Grand Knight 
9133 Kennedy Ct 
Saginaw, MI 48609 
(989) 297-1372 
t.ruth@charter.net 
 

Upcoming Event: 

 Every Monday – Family Night 5:00pm – 7:00pm 

 Business Meeting - Thursday September 9, 2021 

 VCBC Meeting – Thursday September 16, 2921 

 Social Night – Thursday September 23, 2021 
(You don’t want to miss this one) 

 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
 

Autumn is nearly here (September 22nd), and it's time to gather 
for our monthly meetings once again.  Hopefully everyone had an 
enjoyable summer! 
 

Special Olympics Area 22 is holding a Pancake Dinner on October 
27th from 4:30 PM to 7:00 PM.  The cost is $6.00.  Also, there will 
be a raffle of very good items on the weekends of September 18th 
and 19th and October 16th and 17th at Baynes Apple Valley on 
Midland Road. 
 

I Support The 1% Veteran Food Pantry is still in need of the 
following items:  cans of Dinty Moore Stew, Maxwell House or 
Folgers caffeinated coffee, liquid laundry detergent and/or food 
gift cards.  Your donations will be greatly appreciated. 
 

If you have not yet paid your yearly dues, you may send your 
check to Barbara Donahue, 3592 Frandor Place, Saginaw, 
48603.  Her telephone number is 989/860-9632. 
 

September20th is our first meeting with the rosary at 11:30 AM, 
lunch and meeting to follow.  Please bring your own lunch, and 
beverages will be provided. 
 

We're looking forward to a healthy and safe year! 
 

Nancy Schrems, Publicity 

Accepting NOMINATIONS for: 
Knight of the Month 

& 

Family of the Month 
We need membership input for a wider view of our members good 

deeds and hard work done for our council, church or community. 

Do you know a Knight and or a Knights family who does or did 

something special for their church, community, charitable organization 

or someone in need. Please contact the Grand Knight with your 

nominations. 

(989) 297-1372 or  t.ruth@charter.net 

LOUNGE HOURS 
 

Open Family Night and K of C events 
 

Mondays from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to Close 

Fridays from 6:00 p.m. to Close 

 

(Close is determined by Patrons) 

mailto:t.ruth@charter.net
mailto:t.ruth@charter.net

